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Richard Young of the University Alberta, outlined the agenda for the day,

discussed procedures for handllng the business at hand, and requested

participants to introduce themselves with reference to their special areas of

interest. Each delegate received a package of materials at the beginning of the

meeting from DFAIT containing eleven documents that had not been received

in ie from Ottawa to circulate by mail or courier. Delegates dld incorporate

this material in their discussions during the day and several read the

documents carefuly following the consultation and submltted wiitten


